
 

 

 

 

I totally support the 60% flows needed by recovering salmon populations for the 
Merced, Tuolumne, and Stanislaus Rivers 

Frank Ackerman  

1232 Leisure Lane,  Walnut Creek CA.  94595  

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

LATE COMMENT
3-29-13

12:28pm


